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ICA POLICY STATEMENT ON 
Animal Adjusting 

 
Animal adjusting can, in many situations, be an effective and humane service.  Many doctors of 

chiropractic, through their own experiences, testify as to the beneficial results of adjustments and 

as D.D. Palmer stated, chiropractic care applies to “all vertebra”.  The chiropractic adjustment of 

subluxations in animals applies to their ills in the same nature as humans.  Recognizing the above 

considerations, the ICA recommends that such services should be provided by chiropractors in 

accordance with existing regulations. 

 
 


